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Employees of Archer P.C. took part in the American Heart Association’s Go Red for Women campaign by

wearing red on Feb. 1, 2013, the 10th anniversary of the AHA’s National Wear Red Day. The initiative is designed

to raise awareness of heart disease as the number one killer of women and to empower women to take charge of

their heart health.
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